NOVEMBER 2016 NEWSLETTER

ELLACOMBE ACADEMY & LITTLE STARS
CHILDCARE CENTRE

Head of Academy Update

Welcome to the November Newsletter where we will again
be reflecting upon the achievements of our wonderful
school family and looking forward to see what we have
coming up for our children and community during the
month of December.

Before we delve into the wonderful learning that has been
happening throughout the Academy, would like to take a
moment to stop and share with you all some of the things
that I value most about being Head of Academy:

1 Having the opportunity to pop into classrooms and
learning spaces to soak up the engagement and pride
the children and staff take in learning.

1 Standing on the back gate in the morning and
afternoon greeting you all and having my own bucket
filled by the children and yourselves,

1  Having the privilege of working with such caring,
dedicated and professional staff who go the extra mile
to ensure each and every child their families have the
very best outcomes.

I would like to say once again how proud I am of the team at
Ellacombe Academy and thank you for the wonderful
feedback you continue to give. We pride ourselves on
‘noticing’ and praising the children throughout the school
and it really is heart-warming to have so many of you then
doing this for us. From feeding back how much progress
your child is making in their class; how much they’re are
loving their learning to how much you've enjoyed have so
many opportunities to be involved in your child’s education,
this really does fill our buckets. Many of you have also
commented upon our wide range of extra curricular clubs,
guitar club seems a true hit!

The children have loved seeing so many friends and family
members involved in school life. So many children came to
tell me about their British Tea Party and how much they
enjoyed welcoming their families to join them for this
special events to celebrate their Community topic last half
term. Pupils in EYFS were beaming when they were joined
by their parents for their very own special Harvest
Celebration. As always, our Parent Consultations were an
important opportunity to share with you your child’s
learning and their progress. We are thrilled that you found
the online booking system such a convenient and useful
way to book your appointment so thanks again for the
feedback.

Mrs Semmens, Head of Academy

Term Dates 2016/17

Autumn Term

Half term 24-28 October

Ends 16 December

Spring Term 2017

Starts 3 January

Half Term 13-17 February

Ends 31 March

Summer Term

Starts 18 April

Bank Holiday 1 May

Half term 29 May-2 June

Non pupil days 5-9 June

Ends 24 July (we will be in school
on this day)

Events and dates for your diary
28 Nov Reading Fluency Workshop
2.15—2.45pm KS1 Building

30 Nov— Scholastic Book Fair

7 Dec
1 Dec My Maths Parent Workshop
2.15—2.45pm

Christmas Sparkle Fair—2pm
Nativity play (KS1) - 1pm

Carol Concert (KS2) - 1.45pm
Children Christmas Entertainer
Christmas lunch for children
Christmas Jumper Day and last

day of term

2 Dec
6 Dec
8 Dec
12 Dec
14 Dec
16 Dec

3Jan17
6 Feb17

First Day of Term
E-Safety Week

Welcome
A warm welcome to the following children who
have joined us this month: Yunas, Eleanor and
Erin.
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PARENT PARTNERSHIP

Maths No Problem

As part of our commitment to Parent Partnership, we have once again been busy hosting
workshops for our families. Following on from our Mental Maths workshop aimed at Key Stage
Two parents we had such wonderful feedback. This included a request from parents to learn
more about our new ‘Maths... No Problem !’ learning which our Year One pupils are learning. Held
on Tuesday 8th November, we discussed how we start each lesson with a problem which the
children need to solve by the end, as well as talking about the need to use objects and pictures to
help with the learning. It was an exciting way to share our Learning Journals and our
independent workbooks with parents. Parents were also able to hear about the ways we use lots
of different objects (manipulatives) to help, including counters, cubes, whiteboards and pens.
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